
Boolaroo—Warners Bay and Booragul Parishes 
We celebrate the Lord’s Day on  

Saturday at Our Lady Help of Christians Church Boolaroo at 5.30pm  
Sunday at St Mary’s Church, Warners Bay 9.00am and 6.00pm.  

There is no weekend mass at St Michael’s Church, Ranclaud St., Booragul 
 

Children’s Liturgy is held at the 9:00am Mass on Sunday mornings during school terms. 
Children’s Liturgy is conducted by leaders who have a current New Working with Children 

Check clearance, registered with the parish office and verified by the Diocese. 
New Parishioners? Welcome! Please fill in a form in the foyer. 

Weekday Masses and Liturgies:  
Booragul:    Tues:    9:00am   Liturgy. 
    Fri:       9:00am   Liturgy.  
Boolaroo:   Wed:  #6:00pm Mass.    
      #Feast of the Assumption. 
Warners Bay:   Wed:  #9:30am   Mass.  
      #Feast of the Assumption  
    Thurs: 9:30am  Mass. 
    Sat:    9:00am  Liturgy.  
 

   A3 versions of the bulletin are available for the sight impaired.  

 Please be mindful of our neighbours when parking your car.  
 

 We pray the Preface of Ord. Time 3  and the 2nd Euch Prayer. 

Let us pray for the sick, including Jo Turner, Matt Lanigan, Fran  
Power, Pauline Walters, Colin Conroy, Mary Maier, Neville Betts, Kelvyn  
Elward, Barry Maggs, James Grew, Don Richards, Greg Adam, Allan 
Baxter, Cooper Daniel, Anthony Rigby, Dominic Punch, Colin and  
Elizabeth Oaten, Bayly Turner, Anne Keating, Sharna, Anna Veltruski, 
Kate Vincent (Crossingham), Veronica Hipwell, John Evans, Pam  
Mason, Delma Clarke, Winston Aslin, Susan Salamon, Ryder Withers, 
Maria Terwkar, John McCarthy, Rita Sutton, Kristie Porters, Narelle 
Lackenby, Reuben Neilson, David Owens, Jacqueline Smith, Adele 
Duffy, Rebecca Reid and Margaret Mullins.  
(If you know that any of the above names can come off the list, could you 
let our office know. Thanks).   
 

We pray for those who have died recently particularly Kerry Barnett 
(wife of Peter), Sr Bridget Carr (Maria Joseph) and Noel Smith 
(husband of Clare). We pray too for Peter Haggerston who is  
remembered especially at this time. 

Plenary Council 2020 – Listen to what the Spirit is saying. To  
prepare the agenda for the Plenary Council, all of God’s people are  
invited to reflect on the question: “What do you think God is asking of 
us in Australia at this time?”  Find out more about the Plenary Council 
2020 at www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au. 
The Bishop’s Award is open to students, Years 7-12 and young peo-
ple (who have completed Year 12 and are under 25 years of age). The 
awards recognise publicly the efforts of students and young people of 
faith within our Diocese who have contributed to the community 
through their parish, church group or church agency. Each successful 
applicant will receive an award of $1,000 which may contribute towards 
the student’s or young person’s education or faith formation. Please 
see the noticeboard. 
PALMS Australia is offering opportunities for skilled people to serve 
dioceses in overseas countries. At the moment for instance, they are 
looking particularly for a butcher in Madang, Papua New Guinea. If you 
want to MEAT this challenge contact Christine on 02 9560 5333. See 
the noticeboard. 
Council for Australian women contact group meeting– 25 August 
9:00am. St Benedict’s Centre. The Chapel (entrance through driveway) 
25 Farquar Street., The Junction. E ellenhazleton25@gmail.com. 

Planned Giving Envelops. Some have yet to pick up their  
envelopes. They are available in the foyer. Thanks. 
Christian Formation Couse. The Course topics are now available as 
standalone units, made up of four weekly sessions of face-to-face 
learning. Get a taste of scripture, theology, church history, etc. with-
out taking on the full course. We are now taking enrolments for 
“Church from Age to Age”  (August 2018 at Newcastle West) and 
“People of God”  (September 2018 at Newcastle West). See back of 
the church, or ph. 4979 1134 for session dates and details.  
Healing Mass at Waratah Catholic Church 70 Platt Street, on the 18 
September Enq: ph 4952 2755. 
St Aloysius Girls High School Reunion. Duke of Wellington Hotel, 
New Lambton - Looking for past students for forms 1-4 (1962-1965) 
on 24 November ph. 4954 0276. 

Fr Brian Brock Parish Priest 
Parishes’ Office:  84 Main Road (P.O. Box 14) Boolaroo  2284 

Phone:  4958 2031  Fax:  4958 7932  Email:  boolaroowarnersbay@gmail.com 
Website: www.boolaroocatholicchurch.com 

Boolaroo/Warners Bay Parish Co-Ordinator Michelle Berriman 
ABN for Boolaroo/Warners Bay Parish is 29 084 970 430. ABN for Maitland Newcastle 
Diocesan Trust Fund (for the purpose of tax receipts) is 46 167 334 530 

ABN for Booragul Parish is 17 725 561 225 
 

Any parishioner wishing to join the Planned Giving Program, please fill in the  
brochure in the foyer of the Church or contact Fr Brian on 4958 2031. Donations can 
be given by direct debit and credit card facilities—forms are in the foyer. 
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http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au

